
August Newsletter

CRAYON KIDS INC
A COLORFUL WAY TO LEARN THROUGH PLAY

Dear Families,

Summer is almost over! :( We hope you’ve had a fun filled
summer this year! Our new school year begins 9/6/22.

Water Play will continue through 8/31/22: We will return all
swimsuits & towels by 9/2/22.

Norristown School District’s 1st day back is Monday August 29!
Before & After care will begin that day for children
Kindergarten - 4th grade.

On 8/26, we’ll have an Elsa Character Actress from 4-5pm!  LET
IT SNOW!!  On 8/31, we’re having an ice cream social outside
from 4-5:30pm! If it rains, we’ll hold it indoors (masks required).
Free ice cream for students & families!

Early closing for professional development
8/24/22 @ 3pm

Early closing for Labor Day Weekend 9/2/22 @
1pm


